
Respected Sir/Madam, 

 

This is to inform you that the SC/BC/OBC students who belongs to Haryana 

state and 

studying in the teaching departments of Panjab University and its regional 

centres can 

apply online for Post Matric scholarship scheme for the session 2017-18 on 

website 

"hryscbcscheme.in" instead of website "haryanawelfarescheme.in" upto 

31.12.2017  

 

The Chairpersons/HOD's is requested to send the hard copy of their 

scholarship forms 

alongwith required documents duly checked and countersigned (with office 

seal) to SC/ST 

cell for further processing. 

 

O.S.(SC/ST cell) 

Panjab University, 

Chandigarh 

 


